
 

 

 

PARISH BULLETIN 
CHURCH OF ST. TREA 

FR. JOHN FOX - Tel (028) 79 468 277 / 07849636480  

PARISH BULLETIN: Text: 07872385538  

DEACON KEVIN DUFFY: 07960974645  

EMAIL: newbridgechurch@googlemail.com  WEBSITE: www.sttreas.info  

FACEBOOK PAGE: St Treas – Parish of Newbridge & Ballymaguigan 

Deadline for Notices: 9am each Thursday No adverts published  

C630 (Defibrillator code)  SVP M’felt Helpline: 028 79300819  

ALTAR SOCIETY:  Feb:  

READERS:  

Evenings           Feb:   

Mornings:         Feb:  Caroline Graham 

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION:  

Evening:  Feb: Katherine Crozier 

Mornings:          Feb: Katy/ Amy Shivers 

COUNTERS.    Team A 
REMEMBER OUR DEAD: Please pray for the repose of the souls of the recently 

deceased John Mulholland (San Francisco), Eamon O’Neill and the deceased priests 

and benefactors of this Parish and for those whose Months Mind Masses or 

Anniversaries occur at this time. 

SAT:   5 Feb: Dan McPeake, Finola Chambers, Jeannie Bradley, Eddie O’Neill 

                        Michael O’Neill 

SUN:   6 Feb: Maisie Hurl, Jimmy O’Neill, Tom McKenna, Colum Bradley 

MON: 7 Feb: Tom & Sarah McCann, Lily Montgomery 

TUES: 8 Feb: Charles Pat Doyle, Mary Walls, Robert Fullerton, Elizabeth Toal  

WED:  9 Feb:  Frank McKeever, Sarah Mackle, Margaret Mullan, Joe Walls,  

                         Susan McPolin 

THU: 10 Feb: Martha McMurray, Geraldine O’Boyle, Rosaleen Walls 

FRI:   11 Feb:  

SAT:  12 Feb: Dympna Cassidy, Sarah McErlain, Pauline McVeigh (M.M.) 7pm. 
Eternal rest grant to them, O Lord, and may the perpetual light shine upon them. May their 

souls and the souls of all the faithful departed through the mercy of God rest in peace. Amen. 

ENVELOPES: Each box has a Gift Aid form this year. We are requesting everyone who 

pays tax to sign and return. In Gift Aid the tax on your donation comes to the parish and has 
been a great help.  
PIONEER ASSOCIATION: We have been notified by Central Council in Dublin that 

the monthly magazine is to be discontinued immediately due to high costs. They wish 

to thank everyone for their support throughout the years. The Pioneer Association 

continues to operate as normal for anyone who wishes to become a member. Please 

contact any member of the Pioneer Council for further information. 

 

 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

World Day of Prayer for Consecrated Life 

SUNDAY 6 FEBRUARY 2022 
POPE’S INTENTIONS FOR THE MONTH FEBRUARY: FOR RELIGIOUS SISTERS 

AND CONSECRATED WOMEN. We pray for religious sisters and consecrated 

women; thanking them for their mission and their courage; may they continue 

to find new responses to the challenges of our times. 
VOCATION MESSAGE: For members of religious communities: that their witness 

and dedication to the Gospel may be an inspiration and source of continuing vocations 

within the Church.…  

WEEKEND MASSES: (limited numbers) Saturday 7pm & Sunday 10am 

WEEKDAY MASSES: 10am (except Monday 7pm, Saturday 12noon) 

CONFESSIONS SATURDAY:   5pm   

CHURCH open for Private Prayer daily 10.30am until dusk. 

TUESDAY 8
th

  Day of Prayer against Human Trafficking  

FRIDAY 11
th

   Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes; World Day of the Sick 

VISITATION OF THE SICK: This can resume in a limited way.  Those who wish to 

receive Holy Communion are asked to contact Fr. Fox. Those who wish to bring Holy 

Communion to family members should call in to the sacristy to be commissioned. 

MASS next weekend 12/13 February we invite those parishioners who live on  

Creagh Road and beyond to border of Bellaghy to attend the vigil Mass at 7pm 

and those from Ballymaguigan who live beyond St Trea’s school to attend the Sunday 

morning Mass at 10am.  

PLEASE NOTE: While it is now a legal requirement to wear face coverings entering 

and leaving the church, we strongly recommend and encourage that they be worn 

during all ceremonies. 

COVID RESTRICTIONS: As infections continue at a very high level, we encourage 

everybody to be extra vigilant about the standard precautions. Also it is best to avoid 

Saturday Vigil and Sunday Morning Masses for Months Mind celebrations and  

1
st
 Anniversaries.  Maximum number for weddings and funerals is 70. 

 

UNIVERSAL SYNOD: Archbishop Eamon Martin and Bishop Michael Router invite 

you during February to take part in the consultation for the Universal Synod of the 

Church.  Your response, and the responses of various groups and organisations, 

across the archdiocese, will be very helpful and will contribute greatly to a listening 

process that is taking place around the world.  To help you take part in the process 

the Synodal Core Group in the Archdiocese of Armagh has organised a virtual 

consultation that will broadcast twice a day 3pm and 8.30pm, Monday to Friday, from 

the 7th February to the 25th February on the St. Patrick’s Cathedral Webcam. The 

presentation lasts 45 minutes and it can be accessed through the Armagh Parish 

Website at www.armaghparish.net/cathedral-webcam , on YouTube at 

www.youtube.com/watch/S3scX2xCX0Y or on the www.armaghprays.com website. 
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